NEIGHBORHOOD NIGHT OUT

AUGUST 3, 2004

Tiffany Park Homeowners enjoyed a get-together at Tiffany Park on August 3", the
national neighborhood night out. Forty families registered with eighty to one hundred
friends and family getting acquainted, eating Tuscany’s Ice Cream, and drinking lemonade
and Chicken Express iced tea.

We were visited by the Bryan City Manager, Mary Kay Moore, Police Chief Mike Strope,
Neighborhood Services Manager Ronnie Jackson, and several other police officers. Junior
Police Officer Badges were provided for the children, and were a great hit! The Bryan Fire
Department arrived with a fire truck and an EMS van. The children were thrilled with the
opportunity to tour these and see all their equipment.

President Keith Murray addressed the gathering briefly, pointing out that this was the first
time and the beginning of a tradition. Keith reminded everyone that this was a great
opportunity for members of one Phase to meet and visit with members from another Phase
of the Tiffany Park Development.



